HB 1307 -- COUNTY CLERKS
SPONSOR: Oehlerking

Currently, most county clerks are required to complete at least 20
hours of classroom instruction to receive $2000 of their salary.
This bill makes the classroom instruction or online instruction
discretionary, not mandatory, and does not link attendance to their
salaries.



